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2024 TIGER INVITATIONAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 
The Tiger Invitational Golf Tournament will be held on Friday, April 15, 2024 at Piney Valley 
Golf Course on Fort Leonard Wood. We will use a shotgun start beginning at 9:30 a.m. on all 18 
holes. A coaches meeting will be held at 8:30 a.m. followed by a players meeting at 9:00 a.m. 
 
The tournament format will use 6 players per team (2 individual players and 1 - two person 
scramble team and 1 – two person best ball). All four scores (2 individual and 2 scramble/best 
ball) will count toward the total team score.  
 
The entry fee for the tournament will be $250.00. Make checks payable to Waynesville Athletic 
Department.  
 
Meals will be provided for 6 team members, one coach, and one bus driver. Practice balls may 
be purchased at the Pro Shop.  
 
Plaques for the first, second, and third place teams will be awarded. Medals will be given to the 
top three individual finishers and the top three scramble teams. In the event of a team score tie, 
both individual players from the tying teams will begin a sudden death total score playoff on 
hole number one. Individual and scramble team ties will use the scorecard to break the tie. 
 
We ask that all participants wear a collared shirt and a suitable pair of shorts or slacks. Only 
soft spikes are allowed. 
 
The following teams are invited: 
  
Belle  Crocker Cuba  Dixon  Iberia  Lebanon Newburg  
Osage  Rolla  St. James Steelville Stoutland Waynesville Laquey 
     
April 25-29, 2022 will be our potential rainout dates. If there is a partial rainout we will use 
scores from 9 holes to determine a winner. 
 
A list of anyone over the age of 18 that plans on attending must be submitted for access 
to Fort Leonard Wood no later than April 8th, 2024.  
 
Parents will have to stop at the Visitor Center and go through the visitor’s process to 
attend. 

 


